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COLLECTION

Due to circumstances beyond our control the AGM 
has now been moved to 22nd February 2022 It will 
BE HELD AT THE UNICORN PRIMARY SCHOOL from 
7:30pm – 10:00pm.
The room for the AGM will be open at 7:00pm for nibbles and drinks for a prompt 7:30pm start 

As you may be aware the last AGM was held on 17 January 2019, and due to the recent pandemic 
this is the first chance we’ve had to organise an AGM, and this gives notice of this year’s LPRA 
AGM 

The agenda items for the meeting are as follows: 

As many of you know Christine Harris has moved out of Langley Park and has resigned as Chair 
of the LPRA. None of the existing committee wanted to take the position of Chair. However Colin 
Hughes (should he be nominated) has offered to stand in until another LPRA committee member 
wants to take this position.

Other committee members are prepared to continue in their current positions:-

    Bill Moore (Treasurer)			   Mike Steel (Secretary)
    Karl Marlin (membership)			   Alison Bennett (Events)
    Debbie Bond (Events)			   Martin Bellinger (Legal)
    
    Gill Grafham has left the committee due to illness

Financial report - Treasurer, Bill Moore. 

Update of facilities, Security, Gardens - Bill and Colin

CCTV

Major works in 2022.

    Pot holes				    Planting St Martins Square
    Paths

Falkner and Right to Select Manager, proposal update – Report by Martin Bellinger. 

White vans in Langley Park

Electric Scooters

We would also welcome any additional topics or issues for inclusion on the agenda please see 
attached submission form to Mike Steel on the reverse side of this notification. 

Sincerely yours LPRA

 

Thank you to everyone 
who came out and 
supported Father 

Christmas on Thursday 
16th Decdember we 

collected £862 for local 
childrens charities.

Thank 
You

Please note the LPRA 
is a subscription based 

organisation. 

 The subscription is £20 and only fully 
paid up member are allowed to vote. 
We hope you will choose to join us in 

supporting the LPRA.
Subscriptions can be paid into our 

bank account ?????

If you need any information about 
you current membership please email 

*****


